Tom Wright

- "
From: mark stynsberg <mstyns@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2015 1:33 PM
To: _ LIO Kenai; Rep. Mike Chenault; Rep. Benjamin Nageak; Rep. Pavid Talerico; Rep. Mike
Hawker; mark stynsberg
Subject: Support HB100

Representatives,

As a former 32 year employee at the Agrium plant and now a grandfather of seven, I encourage you to support
HB100 because:

/" It might just be the 'tipping point' to get the board of directors 'on board' with incentive to re-start.
1t would provide about 140 full-time jobs at the plant.
There is a ballpark figure of $275million to get the plants running again (construction jobs).

ToThis is a value-added process; ammonia is made from steam, air, and natural gas; urea is made from ammonia
and carbon dioxide. Itis a bigger process than just shipping out resources.

Please help our communities and children and grandkids have a future, and feed a future. ¥

Thank you,
Mark Stynsberg



